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Next Meeting Tuesday, September 28, 2021, at 6:30 PM
at the Denny’s Restaurant on Coach Lane in Cameron Park

Mother Lode Chapter

NEXT Meeting at DENNY’S!

Tuesday September 28, 2021 at 6:30 PM
To: Members and Friends of the Mother Lode Chapter SAR

DUE TO COVID RESTRICTIONS 
THE OCTOBER BANQUET HAS 
BEEN CANCELED, SO THE 2021 
COMMUNITY AWARDS WILL BE 
PRESENTED AT THE AWARDEE’S 

SITE BY OUR COLOR GUARD 
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Mother Lode Chapter
Executive Committee Minutes

August 6, 2021, 9:30 AM

The Executive Committee met at the home of Tom Douglas to 
discuss the upcoming community awards banquet and the 
possible effects the present COVID-19 increase might have on 
upcoming gatherings.

Present for the meeting were President Mike Muetz, 
Secretary Tom Douglas, Treasurer Bob Conover, Chancellor 
Doug Drake, Past President Tom Adams and Chapter Member
Matt Adams. Matt was present as a friend of the Executive 
Committee for his expertise in the food and restaurant industry.

Tom Adams presented an informational sheet from a 
health care provider in El Dorado County (attached to the 
minutes) regarding the impacts across the organization and the 
community due to increased cases of COVID.  Doug Drake 
mentioned the legal ramifications and the possible financial 
responsibility to the Chapter Officers if a guest or member got 
sick with the Coronavirus after attending the Chapter Banquet.

After much discussion it was decided by concensus, due 
to possible COVID restrictions,  in the best interest of the 
Chapter and the community in general there should not be an in 
person banquet for this year.  

(more)
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Mother Lode Chapter
Executive Committee Minutes

August 6, 2021, 9:30 AM
(Continued)

However, it was also decided we needed to proceed 
with the award presentations.  The conversation then turned 
deciding the best way to present the awards.   It was agreed 
by the committee the award (medal and certificate) would be 
presented by members of the Committee, in period uniform
if possible, in a frame suitable for the occasion (information 
attached to the minutes).  A short bio and picture of the 
awardee, similar to the banquet program bio, to be attached 
to the back of the framed certificate and medal. 

When the awardees are known, Tom Douglas will 
print the certificates, Tom Adams and Matt Adams to 
follow up on getting medals and certificates framed.  Tom 
Douglas to inform, by letter, the entities involved (Sheriff 
Office, CHP, and Placerville PD) of the changes in our 
presentations, Tom Adams to follow up with the Emergency 
Medical recipient.  

Times and dates of awards TBD.

(After the meeting Mike Muetz notified the Legion Post and
the CAP Cadets that we will wait until 2022 to have the
dinner.)

Respectfully submitted,
Tom Douglas, Secretary



SAR SONS OF THE
AMERICAN REVOLUTION

California Society – Mother Lode Chapter

C/O  Tom Adams, Dispatch Editor
941 Kings Canyon Drive
El Dorado Hills, CA  95762-4510

TO THE POSTMASTER
ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED
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Stay Connected
Go to CASSAR Websites to learn about our 

next State & National Society Meetings

Date/Time Event

Nov 04, 2021 - Nov 07, 
2021

146th Fall Board of Managers Meeting
Mission Inn, Riverside CA


